
 

 

 

Mt. Abram Regional Health Center to hold Food Drive 
 
KINGFIELD - In an effort to support patients and members of the community, Mt. Abram Regional Health 
Center will hold a Thanksgiving Food Drive from October 27 to November 24. 
 
People are encouraged to bring in nonperishable food items or cash donations to the health center. Staff 
members will then distribute to individuals and families who are struggling to keep food on the table. 
 
According to Feeding America, the nation’s leading domestic hunger-relief charity, Franklin County had the 
second highest number of citizens suffering from food insecurity in Maine as of 2012. The numbers have not 
improved. Please consider a donation to help another family in your community. 
 
Mt. Abram Regional Health Center is located at 25 Depot Street in Kingfield. To learn more the health center, 
call 207-265-4555 or visit www.MtAbramCHC.org. 
 
Mt. Abram Regional Health Center is a practice of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a system of eleven 
federally qualified health centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality 
health care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts 
Medicare, MaineCare and major insurances. In addition, we offer an Affordable Care Program to uninsured 
and underinsured residents and assist with applications for other programs that help with the cost of health 
care and medications including the new Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit organization with 
a 39-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants and individual donations. 
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